
Pollution Prevention

Untreated stormwater runoff if now considered the state's leading source of water pollution.
City staff are working to identify sources of pollution, but need the help of residents to help
eliminate pollution wherever possible. If you witness illicit discharge or illegal dumping into our
City's drainage system, please contact our Public Works Department at 386-248-9463.

 

For more information on nonpoint source pollution, please click here 

For a kid friendly educational video on water pollution, please click here

 

Supporting Documents

Prevention Illegal Discharge from Businesses 1.21 MB

Protecting Our Stormwater System for Businesses 4.21 MB

Directions

Address

Public Utilities
453 Lpga Boulevard
Holly Hill, FL 32117
United States

View in Google Maps

29.243971589663, -81.045908172995

https://www.hollyhillfl.org/publicworks/page/pollution-prevention-1
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=phmN-IpR3xw
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Om42Lppkd9w
https://www.hollyhillfl.org/media/2821
https://www.hollyhillfl.org/media/2826
https://maps.google.com/maps?q=29.243971589663%2C-81.045908172995&z=18

